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Billing Reminders: 
Taxonomy Codes 

September 2024 
Attention Providers:           
Taxonomy codes for billing providers are required for ALL claim submissions. Taxonomy codes for 
rendering providers are required when submitting rendering provider information on claims. Please 
engage with your clearing house to ensure claims are submitted claims with a valid taxonomy code.  
 
Claims submitted without a valid taxonomy for either the billing or rendering provider will be 
rejected, resulting in NO PAYMENT. Please begin including taxonomy codes in your 
submissions immediately. 
 
Taxonomy Codes: Claims billed electronically via 837P and 837I formats should follow instructions 
from Partnership’s professional and institutional companion guides for billing taxonomy codes. 

 
CMS 1500 Professional Claims

 
UB04 Institutional Claims 

 
The link below contains FAQ information regarding upcoming changes to our claims system:                
New Claims Platform Implementation 2024 Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 

 For paper CMS1500 claims, bill using rendering 
provider NPI in box 24J. 
 

 The taxonomy code should be placed in the 
shaded portion of box 24J for the rendering and 
in box 33b for the billing provider.  

 

 For paper UB04 institutional claims, the billing 
taxonomy code should be placed in box 81CC 
and attending provider needs to go in box 76. 
 

 www.taxonomy.nucc.org 

 

https://www.partnershiphp.org/Providers/Medi-Cal/Documents/OnDemandTrainingWebinars/New_Claims_System_Implementation_FAQ_9.11.2024.pdf
http://www.taxonomy.nucc.org/

